
Dear Parent(s),

Congratulations on your new family member! You recently gave birth at North Shore 
University Hospital, so your baby is eligible to participate in ScreenPlus. ScreenPlus is 
a study that offers parents the option of having their babies screened for 14 additional 
disorders on top of the routine screening performed by New York State. In the rare case that 
your baby has one of the disorders on the ScreenPlus panel, it is helpful to know as early as 
possible. Participation in the ScreenPlus is free of charge.

A study member may have visited you to invite you to participate in the study. However, if 
we missed you during your stay, our team may contact you by email, phone, or MyChart 
message to see if you are interested in joining. You can also scan the QR code below to 
learn more about the study, connect with our team and enroll in ScreenPlus!

If you have any questions, comments, or do not wish to be contacted, you can reach us by 
email at screenplus@northwell.edu. For more information, you can also visit our website at 
www.ScreenPlusNY.org. 

Sincerely,

ScreenPlus

ScreenPlus Research Team:  
North Shore University Hospital

300 Community Drive, Manhasset, NY 11030
516.562.2304 

screenplus@northwell.edu 

Did You Hear
about ScreenPlus?

Scan here to participate
Escanee aquí para participar 
অংশগ্রহণ করতে এখানে স্ক্যান করুন
हिस्सा लेने के लिए यहा स््ककै न करेें 
حصہ لینے کے لیے یہاں اسکین کریں
 قم بالمسح الضوئي هنا للمشاركة
Отсканируйте здесь,  
чтобы принять участие
扫描此处参与
Scanner ici pour participer
Skanoni këtu për të marrë pjesë
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